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As a parent of a virtual public charter student, I believe every child deserves equal 

access to education funding, no matter what type of public school they attend. HB 

2583 ensures students like mine get the resources they need to thrive, just like their 

peers in traditional public schools. Let’s make education fair for all Oregon students 

by voting yes to HB 2583. 


